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August 17, 2018 
 
Darrin L. Jensen-Peterson 
CEO / General Manager 
WaterPro Inc. 
12421 South 800 East 
Draper, UT  84020 
 
Re:  In the Matter of WaterPro Inc.’s Application for Culinary Water Rate Case; 

Docket No. 16-2443-01 
 
Dear Mr. Jensen-Peterson, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (“PSC”) reviewed WaterPro Inc.’s (“WaterPro”) 
proposed tariff sheet revisions, filed on July 18, 2018. The PSC also reviewed the comments 
filed by the Division of Public Utilities (“DPU”) on August 7, 2018.  
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the filings and the DPU’s comments and recommendation, 
the PSC approves WaterPro’s proposed tariff sheet revisions with an effective date of August 24, 
2018. The PSC requests that WaterPro file a new tariff reflecting the approved interconnection 
fee and the August 24, 2018 effective date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#304000 


